
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Dave Martin
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: 502(c)(3) and church non complience
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:52:54 PM


Dear Ms. Preston,


I am urging you to force churches to comply with 501(c)(3) of IRS Code.


As a former President of a non-profit organization we complied with the law.


The 990 form was a benefit to our members, donors, our organization and the public as well as you the
IRS.


The 990 would be so helpful to church members.


All 501(c)(3) organizations should complete and file Form 990


So should churches!


David Martin
Past President of
Solar Cookers International
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From: Al Hann
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: All 501(c)(3) organizations should have to file IRS form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:36:19 PM


Dear Ms. Preston,


All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of
whether they espouse a secular position, or a religious position.
Currently the IRS singles out churches for privileged treatment by
exempting them from the disclosure requirements all other 501(c)(3)
organizations must comply with, or lose their exemption. Taxpayers, who
are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have a right to know what entities
are exempt from taxation and to review general financial disclosures.
The privilege of not being taxed must come with some measures of
accountability.


- Al


Alan L Hann
1647 W Groveleaf Ave
Palm Harbor, FL 34683-3927
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From: WriteDARBY@aol.com
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Churches get privileged treatment by the IRS
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:50:07 PM


 
 
     It is wrong, and bad policy, and I believe unconstitutional  that the IRS singles out churches for
privileged treatment by exempting them from the disclosure requirements all other 501(c)(3)
organizations must comply with.
 
      Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have a right to know what entities are exempt
from taxation and to review general financial disclosures.
 
     Please make churches conform to the same IRS requirements as all other 501(c)(3) groups. At a
minimum, the IRS should require any organizations that claim to be religious organizations, to file an
annual notice with the IRS that they are claiming tax exemption.
 
Darby Mangen
626 918 0492
So. CA



mailto:WriteDARBY@aol.com

mailto:Christie.A.Preston@irs.gov






From: Crystal Clark
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Comment Request for Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:31:39 PM


Attn: Christie A. Preston


In response to the IRS comment request for Form 990, I would like to provide the
following for consideration on item (c) ways to enhance the quality, utility, and
clarity of the information to be collected:


My current understanding is that with few exceptions, organization that claims
501(c)(3) non-profit status with gross receipts >$200,000 must annually file form
990, except ALL churches and religious organizations. This allows any group that
claims it is religious to avoid all public transparency and accountability. From my
viewpoint, it is perceived as government favoritism of religion and secular non-
profits are then penalized by spending extra time and money in completing Form
990 each year.


All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of secular or
religious belief. Currently the IRS singles out churches for privileged treatment by
exempting them from the disclosure requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations
must comply with, or lose their exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-
exempt groups, have a right to know what entities are exempt from taxation and to
review general financial disclosures. The privilege of not being taxed should come
with some measures of accountability. Please make churches conform to the same
IRS requirements as all other 501(c)(3) groups.


Thank you for your consideration,
Crystal Clark



mailto:crystalmarlene@gmail.com
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From: Tina Johnson
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Comment Request for form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:28:40 PM


Ms. Preston
 
I am writing as a concerned citizen who has spent a lifetime watching my government,
through the IRS, show favouritism to churches. This equates to government promotion of
religion and as an atheist I do not wish to subsidize religion in any way through my
government. Today more than ever there are mega churches making millions of tax free
dollars while their leaders are living in mansions and flying personal jets. The latest
estimate has American tax payers losing 98 billion per year in tax revenue through
churches. Why do we assume that 98 billion is going to charity without any oversight?
 
This is also not fair to all of the secular non-profits who actually do good through charity.
All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether they espouse
an atheist position, or a religious position. Currently the IRS singles out churches for
privileged treatment by exempting them from the disclosure requirements all other
501(c)(3) organizations must comply with, or lose their exemption. Taxpayers, who are
subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have a right to know what entities are exempt from
taxation and to review general financial disclosures. The privilege of not being taxed must
come with some measures of accountability. Please make churches conform to the same
IRS requirements as all other 501(c)(3) groups.
 
Tina Johnson
Industrial Engineering Tech 4
CNC Programming/Industrial Engineering
 
Hermanmiller.com
616-296-4110 office
616-296-3452 fax
616-283-2702 mobile
 
HermanMiller
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From: Ruth Walker
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Comments about Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:50:07 PM


Dear Ms. Preston:


As treasurer of our local chapter of United Nations Association, I am
required to submit an annual report to the IRS.  Exempting religious
organizations from public accountability clearly gives them an unfair
advantage and, although I am not a lawyer, appears to be unconstitutional
as well:


...no religious Test shall ever be required as a Qualification to
any Office or public Trust under the United States.  (Article
VI shows that the founders intended no preference for
religion.)


Congress shall make no law respecting an establishment of
religion...  (Amendment I - 1791)
[Source:  http://constitutioncenter.org/constitution/full-text]


While most secular organizations would surely lose their non-profit status
(as well as willing donors) if most of their funds were spent on themselves,
most church funding goes to proselytizing (often against each other) and to fund
themselves, rather than to actually helping others:


www.christianitytoday.com/gleanings/2014/september/how-727-
megachurches-spend-their-money-leadership-network.html


www.bloomberg.com/bw/articles/2012-07-10/how-the-mormons-make-
money


Sincerely,


Ruth Walker
2208 Coventry Lane
Cedar Falls, IA  50613-1632


(319) 266-8822
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From: Neil McNamara
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Comments on Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:57:00 PM


Dear Ms. Preston,


I think that all non-profit organizations should be treated the same way.  Currently 
the IRS singles out churches for privileged treatment by exempting them from the 
disclosure requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations must comply with, or lose 
their exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have a right to 
know what entities are exempt from taxation and to review general financial 
disclosures. The privilege of not being taxed must come with some measures of 
accountability.


Thank you for your consideration.


Neil R. McNamara
10008 Lochalsh Lane
Vienna, VA  22181
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From: Jim Walsh Jr
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990 & unfair IRS practices
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:49:52 PM


Dear Ms. Preston


I feel strongly that the time has come for the IRS to change practices and policies which, 
rightfully, inspect and verify certain organizations but leave open a window of oversight on 
potentially nefarious individuals and groups who too easily claim religious exemptions while at 
the same time prey upon some of our most vulnerable citizens, particularly the sick and elderly. 


I remember as a young man watching Red Foxx in an episode of Sanford and Sons when he 
plans on starting a church to avoid paying taxes. It was funny in the 70’s, on television, when I 
assumed it wasn’t reality. Unfortunately in 2015 it is all too real! There are quite a few charlatans 
out there and it is time the government steps in and protects it’s citizens! I am unsure what 
standard needs to be created to filter out the harmful religious individuals/organizations from the 
rest but this complete capitulation of any governmental accountability and responsibility in this 
matter must come to an end!


I can only trust that you and others in positions of power like you will listen to our, the general 
public’s, concern. We, the public, can’t police this with out your help.


It would please myself and other fair minded, reasonable Americans, if you would contemplate 
the below changes.


1. All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether they espouse 
an atheist position, or a religious position. Currently the IRS singles out churches for 
privileged treatment by exempting them from the disclosure requirements all other 
501(c)(3) organizations must comply with, or lose their exemption. Taxpayers, who are 
subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have a right to know what entities are exempt from 
taxation and to review general financial disclosures. The privilege of not being taxed must 
come with some measures of accountability. 


2. Please make churches conform to the same IRS requirements as all other 501(c)(3) 
groups. At a minimum, the IRS should require any organizations that claim to be religious 
organizations, to file an annual notice with the IRS that they are claiming tax exemption.


I very much appreciate any help you can provide in this troubling matter.


Sincerely,


James Walsh Jr  Director


T 413 525 0708  M 413 364 5717 
E  jwalshjr@rthgroup.net 


www.rthgroup.co.uk 


RTH Group, Inc.  152 Denslow Road, East Longmeadow, MA  01028


Internet communications are not  secure and therefore RTH Group, Inc.  does not  accept legal responsibility for the contents of this message.   Any views or opinions presented are solely  
those of the author and do not  necessarily represent those of RTH Group, Inc.
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From: Megan Wilcox
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990 Comments
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:31:50 PM


Good Afternoon, 
 
I am reaching out to you in regards to an action alert put out by the Freedom From
Religion Foundation asking the IRS to stop favoring churches over other non-profits. I
believe that all non-profits should be treated equally, regardless of whether they espouse
an atheist position, or a religious position. Currently the IRS singles out churches for
privileged treatment by exempting them from the disclosure requirements all other
501(c)(3) organizations must comply with, or lose their exemption. Taxpayers, who are
subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have a right to know what entities are exempt from
taxation and to review general financial disclosures. The privilege of not being taxed must
come with some measures of accountability. 
 
Please make churches conform to the same IRS requirements as all other 501(c)(3) groups.
At a minimum, the IRS should require any organizations that claim to be religious
organizations, to file an annual notice with the IRS that they are claiming tax exemption. 
 
Thank you for your time,
 
Megan Wilcox
Omaha, NE
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From: Dave Horton
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990 Comments
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:54:58 PM


Hi,


Please make the following changes immediately to IRS Form 990:


1) Any IRS oversight of 501(c)(3) organizations must be equally enforced against
religious organizations.
2) The IRS should, at the very minimum, require church entities claiming exemption
from filing the 990 to inform the IRS through a letter (or via a prescribed form).


Thanks,
David Horton
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From: Charlie Ross
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990 comments.
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:32:03 PM


Hi Christie,


  I hope this is an acceptable way to provide comments.  I will keep them as short
as I can.  :-)


My only real comment is that I think it is inappropriate for churches be given special
treatment by any level of government (including the IRS).  They should not be
exempted from the requirements that all other 501c3's have to follow.   Please, just
be uniform in your policies.  Don't treat churches differently from others.


Thanks.


- Charlie
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mailto:Christie.A.Preston@irs.gov






From: Carol-Ann Koch-Weser
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990 for non-profits
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:58:43 PM


Please make churches conform to the same IRS requirements as all other
501(c)(3) groups. At this point any group that claims it is religious avoids all
public transparency and accountability, which is blatantly unfair and
discriminatory to the many other non-profits that serve their communities.


All non-profit organizations should be treated equally.  Currently the IRS
singles out churches for privileged treatment by exempting them from the
disclosure requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations must comply with, or
lose their exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have
a right to know what entities are exempt from taxation and to review general
financial disclosures. The privilege of not being taxed must come with some
measures of accountability.


As a volunteer that helps support PTAs – which are all all 501(c)(3)s - I know
filing can often be a hardship and difficult for those grossing less than
$50,000.00 but if they can do it, then certainly we should ask the same of
churches and religious groups.


I appreciate your considering my viewpoint.


Carol-Ann Koch-Weser


Carol-Ann Koch-Weser
36009 Ashton Place
Fremont, CA. 94536
Home 510.793.9320
Cell 510.579.8011


P Please consider the environment  before printing this email
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From: Brian L ...
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990 requirement
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:48:29 PM


Dear Christie


I understand your agency is reviewing the Form 990 requirement as it pertains to
religious organizations.  I believe it is an unfair burden on tax payers and legitimate
nonprofit organizations to give churches and religious groups free rein in this area.  


Where is the accountability? How do we (you) know if said organization is working as a
real nonprofit (to the benefit of society) or just taking in money to benefit its leaders?  


Weather it’s a mega church with million dollar jets and outlandish buildings, or the
neighborhood  pastor are taking the basket collection home, I believe the IRS should
treat all those claiming to be nonprofits the same.  


Sincerely


Brian Lambert
3217 Perryman Way
Sacramento CA 95820
916 - 455-1736


>^..^<
Sent from my Samsung Laptop (weeknights/weekends) or a DELL tower workstation (weekdays) in case you are
interested. 
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From: Damien Boyd
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:53:53 PM


Hello,


Please stop giving preferential treatment to religious organizations. This encourages
abuse and fraud at the expense of taxpayers. Thank you for your time.


Regards,


Damien Boyd
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From: Jack Phillips
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:53:12 PM


Churches should NOT be given special tax advantages.
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From: Tim Walsh
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:52:38 PM


I it is my oppinion that all non-profit orginizations should have to follow the same
rules and processes for filing with the IRS.  Please end the abuse of people forming
informal, fake, non-alliliated scams calling them religions to avoid IRS rules, state
and local property and income taxes.  


Thanks for your consideration, 
Tim walsh
Timatloma@gmail.com
15021 willow Dr. 
Marysville, Wa 
98271


-- 


1. tim m walsh
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From: Errol Miller
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:48:34 PM


With reference to form 990 requirements, and based on the first
amendment, it would seem to be unconstitutional to not treat all
non-profit organizations equally, regardless of whether they espouse an
atheist position, or a religious position. Currently the IRS singles out
churches for privileged treatment by exempting them from the disclosure
requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations must comply with, or lose
their exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have
a right to know what entities are exempt from taxation and to review
general financial disclosures. The privilege of not being taxed must
come with some measures of accountability.


thank you


--
Errol Miller
Chino, CA
errlin1@verizon.net
909-525-2747
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From: rah
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:44:42 PM


Christie Preston
 
All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether they espouse an atheist
position, or a religious position. Currently the IRS singles out churches for privileged treatment by
exempting them from the disclosure requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations must comply with, or
lose their exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have a right to know what
entities are exempt from taxation and to review general financial disclosures. The privilege of not being
taxed must come with some measures of accountability.
Please make churches conform to the same IRS requirements as all other 501(c)(3) groups. At a
minimum, the IRS should require any organizations that claim to be religious organizations, to file an
annual notice with the IRS that they are claiming tax exemption.
 
Thank you
Robert Hersh
Fountain Hills AZ
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From: douglasparfait@yahoo.com
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:28:28 PM


Good afternoon!


I am writing regarding churches being completely shielded from income disclosure.


Let's make sure they must play by the same IRS rules as any other non-profit.


Thanks!
 
Douglas Parfait
Hernando, MS
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From: H. William Gimple
To: Preston Christie A
Cc: Bill Gimple
Subject: Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:28:02 PM


Dear Ms. Christie A. Preston:
Please consider my following comments about form 990:


All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether they espouse an 
atheist position, or a religious position. Currently the IRS singles out churches for privileged 
treatment by exempting them from the disclosure requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations 
must comply with, or lose their exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, 
have a right to know what entities are exempt from taxation and to review general financial 
disclosures. The privilege of not being taxed must come with some measures of accountability.
Please make churches conform to the same IRS requirements as all other 501(c)(3) groups. At a 
minimum, the IRS should require any organizations that claim to be religious organizations, to file 
an annual notice with the IRS that they are claiming tax exemption.


Regards,
Bill Gimple
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From: arnold asrelsky
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:25:24 PM


Dear Christie A. Preston:
 
I understand that at present all non-profits except churches must file a form 990 in which
they justify the tax-exemption status they seek. This practice by the IRS implies that
churches are more moral than other organizations and need not establish their bona fides.
This ‘free-pass’ granted churches is naïve and opens the door to all forms of financial
chicanery that all unregulated institutions fall victim to. Examples of what I’m talking about
are too numerous to mention. The only fair and safe policy that would protect society and
individuals against all forms of fraud is to demand that all organizations without exemption
file a form 990 as often as they wish to invoke tax-exempt status.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Arnold Asrelsky
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From: jesse latner
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:55:01 PM


Dear Ms. Preston, I am writing about the public comment time on Form 990.
   !. I believe that all nonprofit organizations should be treated equally. The Second
Amendment forbids the government making laws about religion. By giving churches
and religious organizations the ability to not file, you are violating that Amendment.
  2. It is in keeping with that Amendment that churches  and religious organizations
 should conform to IRS regulations as do all other 501(c)(3) groups.
     I thank you for your time and effort.


Respectfully Yours
Jesse S. Latner
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From: Jean Porgal
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: IRS Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:30:20 PM


To Whom It May Concern


Any organization having filed and received tax exempt status under the Form 990 should
have EQUAL TREATMENT with regard to filing quarterly statements, etc.  IF CHURCHES ARE
EXEMPT FROM FURTHER FILING AFTER BEING GRANTED TAX EXEMPT STATUS SO SHOULD
EVERY OTHER ORGANIZATION WHO REGISTERS AND IS ACCEPTED UNDER THAT SAME
FILING. 


NO SPECIAL CONSIDERATION SHOULD BE GIVEN TO CHURCHES GRANTING THEM THE
SPECIAL PRIVILEGE OF NOT HAVING TO FILE AS DO ALL OTHER TAX EXEMPT
ORGANIZATIONS.  ALL CHURCHES AS WELL AS ALL NON-RELIGIOUS ORGANIZATIONS
SHOULD RECEIVE EQUAL TREATMENT UNDER THE LAW AND NO ONE GROUP (i.e. churches)
SHOULD BE GRANTED SPECIAL TREATMENT.


WHEN AMERICAN ATHEISTS FILED AND WAS GRANTED TAX EXEMPT STATUS UNDER THE
LAW BY FILING FROM 990 THEY DID NOT RECEIVE THE SAME STATUS OF PRIVILEGE AS DO
THE CHURCHES CURRENTLY HAVE AND THIS SHOULD AND MUST BE CHANGED
IMMEDIATELY.
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From: JulianRob@aol.com
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Re: Rorm 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:27:42 PM


Don't treat churches any differently than all other no-profits.   Thank you.  Jane Roberts, Redlands, CA
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From: Frank Clark
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Regarding Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:33:21 PM


Hello.


It is both ridiculous and discriminatory to require non-profits to file yearly for their
tax exemption, with exception to religious organizations.


Ridiculous: Because it is blatantly obvious that too many organizations are rampantly
abusing the system. Million dollar homes, luxury trips, expensive cars, etc. All coming
out of the pockets of their donors and parishioners under the belief that such funds
are being used to further the message of their religion. Instead, those funds are
being used to further the extravagant lifestyles of the organization's leadership.


Discriminatory: Because secular organizations are being excluded from the same
exemption. Therefore the government is giving preference to religious organizations.
Take a look through the lens of history and examine what has happened to societies
where religion and government become bedfellows, or give each other preferential
treatment. Meanwhile, secular organizations are being forced to bear the brunt of
paperwork, audit, and public scrutiny.


The bottom line: Either throw out 501(c) tax exemption or make
everyone accountable.


Sincerely,
Frank Clark
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From: Theresa Buchtel
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Regarding Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:56:54 PM


Please make churches conform to the same IRS requirements as all other 501(c)(3)
groups. At a minimum, the IRS should require any organizations that claim to be
religious organizations, to file an annual notice with the IRS that they are claiming
tax exemption.


All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether they
espouse an atheist position, or a religious position. Currently the IRS singles out
churches for privileged treatment by exempting them from the disclosure
requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations must comply with, or lose their
exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have a right to know
what entities are exempt from taxation and to review general financial disclosures.
The privilege of not being taxed must come with some measures of accountability.


Thank you, 


Theresa Buchtel
Oceanside, CA 92058
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From: STEVE ELTINGE
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Religious tax exemptions
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:59:59 PM


September 11, 2015
 
 
TO:  C Preston, IRS
FROM: S. Eltinge, taxpayer
 
 
The lack of scrutiny over the 501(c)3 status of religious organizations is of great concern to
me and millions of others whose tax dollars support, directly and indirectly, the many
financial benefits they receive.  This has  become particularly troublesome when mega
wealthy churches literally flaunt their largess at the expense of taxpayers.  At the very
least I would like to see the IRS step up and fairly apply the same oversight you currently
direct toward other nonreligious, tax-exempt organizations
Thank you
 
Steve Eltinge
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From: Bob Pfile
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Submission of Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:37:47 PM


Dear Ms. Preston,


I am writing to state my belief that all charities, religious or secular, should be
required to file Form 990.


All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether they
espouse an atheist position, or a religious position. Currently the IRS singles out
churches for privileged treatment by exempting them from the disclosure
requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations must comply with, or lose their
exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have a right to know
what entities are exempt from taxation and to review general financial disclosures.
The privilege of not being taxed must come with some measures of accountability.


Please make churches conform to the same IRS requirements as all other 501(c)(3)
groups. At a minimum, the IRS should require any organizations that claim to be
religious organizations, to file an annual notice with the IRS that they are claiming tax
exemption.


Robert D. Pfile


2708 Salem Church Road


Fredericksburg, VA  22407-6066
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From: Scott Clark
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Treat Churches like other non-profits Form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:35:10 PM


All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether they espouse an atheist position, or a religious position.
Currently the IRS singles out churches for privileged treatment by exempting them from the disclosure requirements all  other 501(c)(3)
organizations must comply with, or lose their exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have a right to know
what entities are exempt from taxation and to review general financial disclosures. The privilege of not being taxed must come with
some measures of accountability. Please make churches conform to the same IRS requirements as all  other 501(c)(3) groups. At a
minimum, the IRS should require any organizations that claim to be religious organizations, to file an annual notice with the IRS that
they are claiming tax exemption. 


dscottclarkphoto.com | blog.dscottclarkphoto.com | 812.381.3800
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From: Jim Wheeler, MD
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: church exemptions
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:56:21 PM


Dear Ms Preston,
Please make churches confirm to the same requirements as all other 501(c)
(3)groups. I am evaluating whether to tilth or not and want to know how my church is
spending the money I give. How much the ministers make, how much actually goes
to charity etc. The church will not tell me but they keep asking for more money. I give
to other non profits and I can find out exactly  what per cent of the money I give ends
up with the at need group.
Please hold religious groups accountable as it appears without accountability there is
fertile ground for uncontrolled abuse.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,


Jim Wheeler, MD
Medical Director
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From: Diane Malik
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: comment on form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 4:00:28 PM


Attn: Christie A. Preston
Internal Revenue Service
1111 Constitution Avenue NW, Rm 6129
Washington, DC 20224
 
 
Dear Ms. Preston:
 
I am writing to convey my comments on Form 990 and ways to enhance its quality, utility
and clarity:  All non-profit organizations should be treated equally. That is, regardless of
whether they espouse an atheist or non-religious position, or a religious position. 


Currently the IRS provides churches privileged treatment in that they are exempted from the
disclosure requirements that all other 501(c)(3) organizations must comply with, or lose their
exemption. We taxpayers are subsidizing tax-exempt groups and have a right to know what
entities are exempt from taxation and to review general financial disclosures. 


Accountability must accompany the privilege of not being taxed. Please make churches
conform to the same IRS requirements as all other 501(c)(3) groups. At a minimum, the
IRS should require any organizations that claim to be religious organizations, to file an
annual notice with the IRS that they are claiming tax exemption.


Please make it fair. 


Thank you.
 
Diane Malik
1215 W Francis Dr
Arlington Hts, IL 60005
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From: vdaniel01@gmail.com
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: comments regarding form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:45:35 PM


Please account for the following:


All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether they
espouse an atheist position, or a religious position. Currently the IRS singles out
churches for privileged treatment by exempting them from the disclosure
requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations must comply with, or lose their
exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have a right to know
what entities are exempt from taxation and to review general financial disclosures.
The privilege of not being taxed must come with some measures of accountability.
Please make churches conform to the same IRS requirements as all other 501(c)(3)
groups. At a minimum, the IRS should require any organizations that claim to be
religious organizations, to file an annual notice with the IRS that they are claiming tax
exemption.
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From: robert walter
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:49:29 PM


Please maintain the wall of separation between church and state!


All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether they espouse an 
atheist position, or a religious position. Currently the IRS singles out churches for privileged 
treatment by exempting them from the disclosure requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations 
must comply with, or lose their exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, 
have a right to know what entities are exempt from taxation and to review general financial 
disclosures. The privilege of not being taxed must come with some measures of accountability.
Please make churches conform to the same IRS requirements as all other 501(c)(3) groups. At a 
minimum, the IRS should require any organizations that claim to be religious organizations, to file 
an annual notice with the IRS that they are claiming tax exemption.


               R. Walter
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From: Warren Dunn
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: form 990
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:54:48 PM


Dear Ms. Preston,


Please take under advisement the implementation of a regulation that would require all
non-profit entities, including churches, to submit an annual form 990 in order to promote a
sense of openness and public transparency so that churches will be held accountable for
their finances.


Thank you.


Warren Dunn
276 N. El Camino Real #226
Oceanside,CA 92058
760-908-9887
worndone@hotmail.com 
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From: Pat n Ron
To: Preston Christie A
Subject: stop favoring the church
Date: Friday, September 11, 2015 3:52:44 PM


Dear IR,
 
Churches should file 990’s the same as other non-profit organizations.
 
Thank you,
Patricia Mueller
1717 Rustic Trail,
Parma, Oh 44134
440-884-3151
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